
From: 	 Burton, Faith (SMO) 
To: 	 Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
CC: 	 Weich, Ron (SMO) 
Sent: 	 6/14/2011 9:55:12 AM 
Subject: 	 FW: I have some factual tweaks to the OLA letter that's going out today 
Attachments: 	 issa response 613 final.docx 

Stuart, these appear to be factual edits — and, accordingly, we should accept them unless you advise otherwise. I'll 
adopt them along with Paul's tiny tweaks and send it back to you and Ed as a new doc so that we can reject and stay 
with the 613 final version if you prefer. Thanks. FB 

From: Axelrod, Matthew [mailto:Matthew.Axelrod2@usdoj.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2011 9:51 AM 
To: Weich, Ron (SMO); Burton, Faith (SMO); Colborn, Paul P (SMO) 
Subject: I have some factual tweaks to the OLA letter that's going out today 
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